
 

  BURBANK POLICE DEPARTMENT 

     200 North Third Street, Burbank, CA 91502 
 

   COMMUNITY BULLETIN 
  A SUCCESSFUL NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 

       
DATE:  August 6, 2014 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS STATEMENT MAY BE DIRECTED TO 
SERGEANT DARIN RYBURN, @ 818-238-3240 

 

24-HOUR: 818-238-3000                          818-238-3240                              DETECTIVE BUREAU:  818-238-3210 PRESS INFORMATION OFFICE: 

TWITTER@BURBANKPD                                         BURBANKPD.ORG                           FACEBOOK.COM/BURBANKPD 

LACRIMESTOPPERS.ORG           CRIME STOPPERS: 800-222-TIPS (8477)                                     WWW.NIXLE.COM                          

The Burbank Police Department would like to thank the community for attending the 
National Night Out event on Tuesday, August 5, 2014. 
 
There were approximately 500 participants that gathered at the Police Station on Tuesday 
evening.  There were also over 20 block parties that were attended by another 800 
community members. 
 
We are pleased that so many of you were able to come out and support this important 
event.  The Police Department was able to provide some valuable resources to our 
community members.   
 
We thank you, as a community, for helping to make National Night Out a success! 
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